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Liebe Rilke Familien,

Rilke Schule's APC had their monthly meeting on January 18th. Here are highlights

below:

● APC elections are coming soon! We have two seats open for election. If

interested, please email Katie Kelly at kelly_katherine@asdk12.org by

January 26 - further information will be provided. Voting will occur February

7-13 by emailed link.

● An APC work group is meeting biweekly to work on the Rilke Schule Charter

Renewal which is due fall 2024.

● Principal survey forms will be sent out to staff and parents for feedback in

preparation for the annual principal evaluation.

● The strategic plan survey has closed and there will be a work meeting on

February 1 to finalize Rilke's mission and goals.

● The supply and activity fee has been paid by 75% of students. Reminder to

login to Q Connect and pay by clicking on online payments.

● The Grant Committee will have an initial meeting on January 22 - if you

have any experience with grant writing or management, please attend!

Our next meeting will be on February 15 from 6-8pm, where we will seat new

board members.
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